
Dear Parents, 

 

 As Parents of Students attending BCS you are automatically all members of our Parent’s 

Association. 

Our role is to assist the Principal and Bord of Management in running events and 

developing/updating School Policies as the need arises. 

It is a great way to get to know other parents and also to have your voice heard. All meetings are 

attended by the Principal or Deputy Principal. 

 

Our meetings are generally on the first Monday of each month at 7.30 pm and usually over within 1 

hour. 

 

PA Meetings for 2023/2024 are: 

 

 Monday 14th September 2023 

 Tuesday 10th October 2023  (AGM– No election officers) 

 Monday 6th November 2023   

 Monday 4th December 2023 

 Monday 29th Januray 2024 (Feb-Bank Holiday followedby Mid Term) 

 Monday 4th March 2024 

 Monday 8th April 2023   

 Monday 13th  May 2024 (6th is a Bank Holiday) 

 

We look forward to seeing the regular attendees and hope to see some new members attending. All 

are welcome. 

 

PA contact email is: bcsparentsassociation@balcs.ie 

 

Regards, 

Parent’s Association Committee 


